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MEMO
From:  Mark Davis
To:  OPRA Members
CC:  Director Martin

Date:  May 9, 2011

RE: Bill Waiver Claims Prior to 6/8/11 for Enhanced FMAP

 
Federal Enhanced FMAP provisions are being phased out as of June 30, 2011.  Any claims processed through the ODJFS system on July 1, 2011 or after will be subject to increased state match requirements listed below. All efforts to take advantage of current savings opportunities will help alleviate future pressure to further reduce DD system general revenue funds.
 
*31.00% state match requirement for waiver claims paid prior to 6/30/11
 
*35.97% state match requirement for waiver claims paid 7/1/11 or after

Please consider submitting all appropriate waiver claims by June 8, 2011 to give ODJFS time to capture these claims in their final fiscal year 2011 run on June 25, 2011. ODJFS has assured us that claims received by June 8, 2011 will be processed on the June 25th run. 
 

This proactive effort on the part of OPRA waiver providers reflects positively on the partnerships developed with Director John Martin, the Department of Developmental Disabilities and the new administration. 
Thank you for your consideration.
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